

Headteacher: Mr Philip Lloyd

Dear Parent/Carer

As promised, I am writing to you now to invite you to the next event in our Year 6 Transition Programme. If you would like the opportunity to get to know us a little better, please come to our Friendship Afternoon on Wednesday 25 April from 4:30pm – 6:00pm. This event will run as follows:

4:30 – 5:00pm Year 6 pupils arrive with parents

Sign in

Refreshments available in the Atrium

Opportunity to talk to current Year 7 students

5:00 – 6:00pm Parents go to the Theatre

Welcome and presentations from:

Mr P Lloyd – Headteacher

Mr J Davies - Assistant Headteacher

Mr J Hickman – Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator

Miss Watkins - Summer School

Current students

5:00 – 6:00pm Year 6 pupils go to the Sports Hall

Welcome from Mrs J Taylor – Director of Transition

Friendship activities Question Time

As mentioned above, the focus of this event is to give parents and Year 6 pupils coming to us in September an opportunity to start to get to know us and for us to get to know you. All the practical arrangements for your child's start at North Birmingham Academy (uniform, tutor groups, timetables etc) will be covered at our Induction Evening events in June and July.

Please note that Year 6 pupils **must** be accompanied to the Friendship Afternoon by a parent/carer and we would politely request that pupils wear their **school uniform**. In order for us to put arrangements in place for this event, I ask you to confirm your attendance ASAP by either calling the Academy Main Office on 0121 373 1647 or via email to Lisa.Croake@E-Act.org.uk.

I look forward to seeing you soon. In the meantime, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the Academy office on the number given above or via email at the following address: Julie.Taylor@E-Act.org.uk

Yours sincerely

J Taylor

Mrs J Taylor **Director of Transition**











